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• While we support the intention to revise side constraint mechanism on a high level, we would be in a better 

position to provide useful feedback when we are able to run our inputs through a draft version of the model 

with these changes applied. 

 

We look forward to gaining further clarity at the workshops arranged and to getting an opportunity to work with 
the updated version of the standardised pricing models enabling us to provide more detailed feedback. 

 

Should you have any queries about this response don’t hesitate to contact Kate Jdanova on  or 
  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mark de Villiers 
Head of Regulatory Finance, Modelling and Pricing 
CitiPower, Powercor and United Energy 




